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We have had a great start to the second half of the Autumn term. The children are engrossed in their new topics 

and we have seen some fantastic practical learning opportunities taking place. This newsletter contains the 

dates of all of our Christmas festivities. December certainly seems to be coming round at quite a speed and,    

despite the fact that we don’t break up until the 22nd December, we have lots to squeeze in!  Miss Jackson 

Reminders 

Please can I remind you to be    

considerate of our neighbours  and 

each other when parking on 

Northolme Road. We received    

further concerns from residents last week - please drive and 

park safely.  

Please ensure that if you walk through the school carpark  

either before or after school that your children are not         

allowed to play in between or near the cars.  

The children’s flu vaccination team are back in school on 

Wednesday 22nd December. If you wish for your child to 

have the nasal flu vaccination, please sign up using the link 

shared by Sunday 19th November.  

Children in Need 

The children have all enjoying raising money for Children in Need in school today. We have seen a vast array of    

outfits and lots of fun activities have taken place. Thank you very much for your kind donations. We will keep you 

updated with how much we have raised!  

FS2 Musical Extravaganza  

The children in FS2, had an exciting visit from Mr 

Smith last week and were very impressed with how 

many instruments he could play. He focused his    

performance on The Gruffalo. As a result of the visit, 

the children have   really developed their                     

understanding of the story and many have chosen to 

make some amazing  instruments.  



Diary Dates 

November 

22nd - Additional Flu Vaccination afternoon  

25th - All Saints’ Church Christmas Fair 11am-3pm in the 

Church Hall. 

27th - Year 6 Height and Weight Checks 

 

December 

7th - Y2 School Disco - 3:30pm - 4:45pm in the Junior Hall 

7th - Y6 School Disco - 5:15pm - 6:45pm in the Junior Hall 

8th - School closed to pupils - Training Day  

12th - FS2W/FS2Sh nativity plays at 9:30am and 2:30pm 

13th - Nursery nativity plays at 10:45am and 2:30pm  

14th - Christmas Jumper Day and School Christmas Dinner 

15th - FS2S/FS2L nativity plays at 9:30am and 2:30pm 

18th - Year 3 and  Year 2 Christmas parties 

19th - Year 5 and Year 1 Christmas parties 

20th - Year 4 and nursery Christmas parties 

21st - Year 6 and FS2 [reception] Christmas parties 

22nd - 9:30am - Junior School Christmas Carol Service - Y4  

parents invited to attend. 

22nd - 11:00am - Infant School Christmas Carol Service - FS2 

parents invited to attend. 

22nd - Break up for the Christmas Holidays 

January 

8th  - Children back to school 

 

Nativity Plays 

FS1 [Nursery] 

Performances will take 

place on Wednesday 13th 

December at 10:45am and 2:30pm. 

FS2 [Reception] 

FS2W/FS2Sh nativity plays will take place on 

Tuesday 12th December at 9:30am and 

2:30pm . FS2S/FS2L nativity plays will take 

place on Friday 15th December at 9:30am and 

2:30pm .  Letters regarding tickets will be sent 

out soon.  

Christmas Jumper Day 

We will be celebrating 

Christmas Jumper day on  

Thursday 14th  December. 

Friends of All Saints’  

A huge thank you to the Friends of All Saints’ for organising 

the cinema night. We had lots of children in attendance and all 

had a lovely evening.  

FOAS have made some changes to the dates of the upcoming   

discos. Please see the updated dates below. 

 7th December - Year 2 Disco at 3:30pm - 4:45pm 

 7th December - Year 6 Disco at 5:15pm - 6:45pm 

 22nd February -  Year 1 Disco at 3:30pm - 4:45pm 

 22nd February - Year 4/5 Disco at 5:15pm - 6:45pm 

 21st March - FS2 [Reception] Disco at 3:30pm - 4:45pm 

 21st March - Year 3 Disco at 5:15pm - 6:45pm 

 

A letter will be sent to parents of children in Year 2 and Year 6 

on Monday regarding the discos on Thursday 7th December. 

Christmas Carol Servives 

Our Christmas Carol Services are taking place 

at All Saints’ Church on Friday 22nd Dec.  

The Junior School service will start at 9:30am 

and be led by the children in Year 4.  Year 4 

parents/carers are welcome to attend. 

The Infant School service will start at 11am 

and be led all year groups. The Infant School 

children (except Nursery) will leave school at 

10:30am to walk to the church. Parents/carers 

from FS2 are welcome to attend the          

service. If FS2 parents/carers wish to walk 

with their child, please arrive at the Infant of-

fice for 10:30am,  alternatively  FS2 parents/

carers can arrive at the church from 10:45am -

11am.  

Crossing Patrol Concerns 

We have had a number of concerns from parents 

about the lack of crossing patrol officers in the 

area at this time. The crossing patrol officers are 

employed by East Riding Council and any        

concerns need to be sent to: 

road.safety.training@eastriding.gov.uk  


